
Royal Windsor Horse Show  Invitational Tetrathlon - 17th & 18th May 2025 

 

This is a prestigious event for a junior PC member, who can only compete in this event once.  They 

represent Southern England, with one member selected from each Area: 11, 13 and 14, in a mixed 

team of 2 girls and 1 boy, or 2 boys and 1 girl.  There is a rotation of the Areas selecting a boy 

competitor, if required.  The competition has 24 competitors from 8 regions. 

 

This showcase event requires an elite performance as well as excellent ambassador qualities from 

The Pony Club competitors.  The riding phase is show jumping at 90cm, with a slip rail, under a 

somewhat pressurised atmosphere.  Those applying should be prepared to offer their pony to be 

ridden by a competitor from Northern Ireland if requested.  They should be a current, active PC 

member and their application should be supported by their branch Tetrathlon manager. 

 

Members applying please reply with the following information: 

• Name (as on Pelham), date of birth (12 yr - 14yrs on 1st January 2025), PC branch, the latest 

PC test passed. 

• Complete the attached record sheet with 2023/24 Triathlon results, 2024 Tetrathlon results 

at Junior level including short comments where appropriate. Plus 2024/25 Triathlon results 

to date.  Details must be presented on the form attached. 

• Details of their pony: age, height, competition record with this pony, including show 

jumping results in 2024 (4-5 SJ results @ 90cm+, can include eventing).  If the pony is likely 

to be different from the pony they have competed in 2024, please give details and results of 

both ponies. 

• Dates and activity of 3 working rallies or team training sessions which the candidate has 

attended in 2024. 

• Parent's/guardian's contact details. 

In the event of equally strong candidates, the 3rd year Junior will take priority.  All details will be 

considered by both the Area Tetrathlon co-ordinator and Richard Mosley, Southern England 

Tetrathlon co-ordinator.  

 

Applications to be completed and emailed to their Area Tetrathlon co-ordinator before 7th 

January 2025, cc your branch DC and Tetrathlon manager, and Regional co-ordinator      

Richard Mosley:  richardmosley241@outlook.com 

Area 11:  Sally Bowman    tetcoordinator.area11@pcuk.org 

Area 13:  Megan Rees      tetcoordinator.area13@pcuk.org 

Area 14:  Jane Uloth         tetcoordinator.area14@pcuk.org 

 

All candidates will be notified of the successful applicant and a reserve, by the end of January. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Area Tetrathlon co-ordinator.  We look forward to 

receiving the applications.  Good luck!  
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